
 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Girls On Main 
The Frederick Chamber of Commerce is excited to announce that the 

2019 Girls On Main will be held Thursday, November 21st  from 4-7 p.m.  

We’d love you to be a part of this fun night of sales, food and shopping. 
 

The fee for Chamber member retailers is $10, non-Chamber members is $15. As a 
participating retailer you will be provided with postcards for shoppers as well as a poster 

to hang in your business touting you as a Girls On Main retailer. Your business will 

also be promoted through various forms of local media and social media as well. 
Deadline to sign up and be promoted is November 14, 2019. 

 

Shoppers are encouraged to visit at least ten (or more!) retailers to earn their chance at 

$100 in Chamber Bucks. Each shopper will be given a postcard at their first business 

with a list of all participating retailers. At each visit they will get a stamp or signature 

then at their last stop leave their postcard to be entered into the drawing. Retailers are 

encouraged to have Girls On Main only sales or any other type of special treat. 

 
If you have any other questions or concerns, please call the Chamber at (580) 335-2126 

or email at frederickcc@pldi.net. 
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